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To: Board of Trustees 

From: Rob Sauer, Superintendent 

Date: November 5, 2014 

Re: Superintendent’s Board Report 

Superintendent Time in the Schools 

 This week I started holding open office times in each of the buildings.  I will be in 
each building for two hours per month in addition to my other times in the 
buildings.  The point of the open office time is for the staff members to have 
easier access to me if they would like to share suggestions or concerns.     

 
Upcoming Events 

  Dr. Harold Nevill will be giving our board a COSSA update at our December board 
meeting. 

 On December 15th, Kurt and I will be meeting with our area legislators in anticipation 
of the next legislative session.  Please let us know if you have specific questions that 
you would like addressed.  We plan on asking them about funding - potential 
effectiveness of tiered licensure when we have salary schedule disparities between 
large schools with supplemental levies and small schools without supplemental 
levies.   

 The next legislative session officially begins on January 12, 2015. 

   


